

All Hallows Catholic College

A Voluntary Academy | National Teaching School

Aspire not to have more but to be more

Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB | Telephone: 01625 426138 | Fax: 01625 468126 | admin@allhallows.org.uk | www.allhallows.org.uk | www.allhallows.org.uk

incipal - Mr T Beesley

Parent / Carer of: Childs Name

Date

Dear Parent / Carer

Childs Name - DOB:

Congratulations and Welcome

Congratulations on securing a place at All Hallows Catholic College for Childs Name.

The number of preferences received for the College shows that your child is joining a community where our parents have actively chosen All Hallows for its emphasis on traditional Christian values, coupled with a belief that together we should help young people 'aspire not to have more but to be more' and to 'shine'.

We are looking forward to a strong partnership with your family and support for our high expectations with regards to academic study and uniform. We also look forward to your support for the reflective and spiritual learning your child will receive which is a unique and special experience in our Catholic Voluntary Academy. For those of you who are already parents of a child at All Hallows, welcome to another beginning.

Over the last twelve months, we have all been living and working through unprecedented times, and our usual transition procedures have had to be amended accordingly. Rest assured, however, that we will be doing all that we can over the coming months to make sure we know as much as possible about your child. Our staff will be in contact with all Primary schools, and we will be making requests for information about their social and academic progress so that decisions can be made about tutor and teaching groups.

The progression from Primary school to our College can seem quite daunting for both the students and their parents/carers. In normal circumstances, at this point in our welcome letter, I would give details of student induction days and welcome evenings for parents, which are informative and help our new students integrate and feel a part of our community. Unfortunately, due to the current coronavirus situation and restrictions, I am unable to give you these details at this time. We are hopeful, however, that once social-distancing restrictions ease or are lifted, we will be able to welcome you and your child into College. Rest assured that we will be in contact with you again shortly, to share information about the welcome events we have been able to arrange.

















All Hallows Catholic College

A Voluntary Academy | National Teaching School

Aspire not to have more but to be more

Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB | Telephone: 01625 426138 | Fax: 01625 468126 | admin@allhallows.org.uk | www.allhallows.org.uk

Principal - Mr T Beesley

All Hallows Catholic College – Admission Form

Finally, the link for completing our admission form is - https://form.jotform.com/203161342650343. I would be grateful if you could complete this as soon as possible. This will help us to start putting your child's information on to our database and enable you to access our parental gateway. Please supply a working email and a landline telephone number in addition to any mobile numbers.

Although the link is our preferred method for admission form completion, if you experience any difficulties, please email admissions@allhallows.org.uk for the form to be emailed to you. Please also use this email address or telephone College for postal requests.

We are very much looking forward to meeting both you and Childs Name in the future.

Yours sincerely

Mr T Beesley Principal















